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Submission: I am writing in support of the SRV of 6.5% proposed by the Eurobodalla Council. I think the Council has done a 
great job of consulting the community - including via a brochure - on the need for the SRV to fund much-needed infrastructure 
in Eurobodalla. It is important both for the economic vitality of the region and also to cater for those with special needs - 
including the elderly - that Council's proposed infrastructure goes ahead and is properly funded. Like others however I am 
concerned that the proposed SRV may impose an additional financial burden on households dependent on a pension and hope 
that it may be possible to vary the rate they are asked to pay or to exclude them from the proposed SRV altogether. 
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